
____________________________________ 
From: Jorge L. Porrata [mailto:alfeous@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2010 1:55 PM 
To: Overdraft Comments 
Subject: complain: [Name of Financial Institution] 
 
  
 
  Dear in the other side of the line: 
 
   I had a checking and savings account with [Name of Financial Institution]. Having money on my savings 
account they charged me almost 300 dollars in overdraft protection fees. After explaining to them my 
financial situation (I don't work over the summer and I had to move out the state) they just refunded half of 
it. I think it is robbery to take the money of hard working people when they have our money all the time to 
what they want to do with it. I'm up for more regulations over the banking institutions. We need a more 
fair, balanced and sustainable economy! 
 
thanks, 
 
Jorge L Porrata, MFA 
Adjunct Professor at George Mason University 
and at Northen Virginia Community College 




